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Tiny Pride’s Commitment to Child Safety
Tiny Pride has a zero tolerance policy in relation to child abuse, harm and neglect.

At Tiny Pride, we believe that we all have a duty of care to ensure that all
reasonable steps are taken to keep children and young people safe from harm and
that we always conduct our business in a way that provides a safe environment.

While the safety of all young people is paramount, we acknowledge that some
young people are more vulnerable than others. We therefore commit to the safety
of First Nations children. We commit to the safety of children with a disability. We
also commit to the safety of children with diverse cultural backgrounds.

We believe racism and ableism is limiting and harmful and inclusion is at the centre
of everything we do. We are able to hold space and understand that some people
have different cultural traditions and ways of bringing up children in their
communities while still keeping children safe.

We champion the safety of our young LGBTIQA+ community members,
acknowledging that they know who they are and affirming them in that. We will
make every effort to ensure that when we are working with our young community
members, that we are above reproach, and take care in all the work we do with and
for you.

We believe that Child Safety is everyone’s responsibility. That includes our Board,
Staff and Volunteers. It also includes our community partners.

We have developed policies and procedures to support this commitment and will
take seriously any allegation or incident related to child safety.
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